
November 2, 2024

Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, WA 98504-7250


RE: Comments on Behalf of Kittitas Climate Action (KCA) on Puget Sound Energy’s Proposal to 
Lower Clean Energy Targets for 2024 and 2025 (Docket UE-210795)


Greetings:

Kittitas Climate Action is a non-profit group of advocates in Kittitas County. We support 
Washington Clean Energy Coalition’s comment letter opposing PSE’s Docket UE-210795. We 
also support Phil Ritter and Tom Kraemer’s comment letters.


We accept the science of climate change and support all Washington State’s clean energy 
laws. Time is of the essence, and we must strive to meet our milestone goals as described by 
these state laws.


Sincerely,

Meghan Anderson 

6083 Secret Canyon Rd

Ellensburg, WA 98926

509-591-7874
kittitasclimateaction@gmail.com
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